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We write to you in response to the recent notification - ExQ3
3.3.1 to express our utter disgust at this new development,
regarding the Rail Hub at Four Ashes.

Living in nearby Coven we have already objected strongly to the
building of the Hub from the outset and have given our reasons in
previous written correspondence.

Considering that the project only passed local planning, because it
allegedly met a National Significant Infrastructure Project
(NSIP) criteria by having a rail hub link, how could it be possible
for permission to be granted without having the Rail Hub link in
place from the start.

Surely this goes to prove that the whole project was an excuse to
build massive warehousing on our precious green belt land. The
availability of only road transport to service the hub, will
therefore only cause further harm to the environment.

We make this appeal, knowing full well that our objections to the
nearby Incinerator were brushed aside without a thought to our
health and the environment. The mess left behind by lorries
servicing the incinerator is dreadful and this development will
only add to the slow demise of the beauty of our green and
pleasant land

What happens in 6 years time? More prevarication and excuses.

Kate & Richard Hopwood





